
This is my library. 
The Tinley Park  

Public Library. 



The fountain at my library is for 
viewing only. I can look at the    
interesting rocks and stones. 

 I am careful to stay  

outside of the ledge. 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

There are many  

statues and pieces of 
art in the library for 

me to look at… 

When I come into 
the library, it is 

important that I            
walk. I try to use   
my quiet voice. 



The first floor is mostly for adult 
books, movies and classes. Sometimes 
there will be youth programs in our 

meeting room. 



 

I can take the stairs or the elevator 
to come up to the Youth Services 

floor. 



 

This is the desk to ask the librarians 
for help. They can help me find books, 

movies, games or just answer my    
questions.  



 

My library has a fish tank where 
I can visit the fish.  

 



 

There are puzzles and games to 
play with under the star. They 

stay at the library. 

 

 

 

 



This is my library card. I can use it to 
check out books, video games or movies.  

When I am finished with them, I will  
return them to the library’s book drop.  

There is one outside   

 

 

 

and one inside on the  

first floor. 



 

There are many books, movies or video 
games to check out with my library card.  



I can check them out at a  
self-checkout……  

 
 
 
 
 

 
or at the Circulation Desk. 

 



 
This is the Activity Room.  

Many storytimes and activities 
take place here. 

 



 

 

During storytime I can sit on a chair, 
the floor or on a cushion. I can listen 
to a story, play a game or sing a song. 

 



Sometimes I may see Mrs. Curtis or          
Mrs. Kilgore at Supported Storytime    

or Pajamarama.  

 

 

 

 

The library is a fun place to visit 
and learn new things!   



This social story was written to help prepare    
patrons for their visit to our library.  

Families can read it online or print it out 

to read together. Print copies are available at 
the Youth Services Desk for use in the library. 

Questions, concerns and comments can be      
directed to youthservices@tplibrary.org  

or (708) 532-0160 x 2 

 


